City of
Tucker

OFFICE OF THE December 2, 2019

MAYOR .

Commissioner Nancy Jester

DeKalb County Board of Commissioners
Frank Auman . Maloof Building, Decatur, GA
Mayor

Dear Commissioner Jester,

| have become aware of your willingness to seek authorization for $50,000 to fund
projects in the Peters Park area of Tucker at the request of Councilman Bili
Rosenfield and Councilwoman Pat Soltys. Thank you!

The projects will include but are not limited to: street sign toppers to be installed
throughout the community, monuments, directional and informational signage, a
tree study for Elmdale, lighting, cleanup activities, and other community
improvement type items. We appreciate your interest in making these
improvements and they will be welcomed by the citizens of the area. Our staff will
oversee the work and ensure that the funds are properly allocated. Thanks again
for your interest in supporting the City of Tucker in its ongoing effort to improve
the quality of life for our residents.

Sincerely,

Mayor Frank Auman
City of Tucker

Ce: Bill Rosenfield, Councilman
Pat Soltys, Councilwoman
Tami Hanlin, City Manager
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